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Date: August 11, 2020 

To: Eastern Oregon Coordinated Care Organization (EOCCO) Provider 

From: Eastern Oregon Coordinated Care Orgnization 

Re: Clinical Edits for Ostomy and Urological Supplies 

Dear EOCCO Provider: 

EOCCO has applied clinical edits to applicable HCPC codes for Ostomy and Urological 

supplies. These changes are aligned with Oregon Administrative Rules (OAR’s) and 

Oregon Health Authority guidelines. If the HCPC codes listed below are billed within the 

allotted quantity limits, then a prior authorization is not required.  

These changes are effective July 1, 2020. 

OSTOMY SUPPLIES: 

For additional information on the guidelines, please review OAR 410-122-0540 or click 

here. 

Maximum Quantity of Ostomy Supplies – Monthly Basis: 
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Maximum Quantity of Ostomy Supplies – 6-Month Basis: 

 

UROLOGICAL SUPPLIES 

For additional information around the guidelines, please review OAR 410-122-0560 or 

click here. 

Maximum Quantity of Supplies 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Eastern Oregon Coordinated Care Organization Operations 

 


